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26th November 2015 

Dear Resident, 

Re: Proposed residential development of up to 49 dwellings and provision of public 
open space on land at Tenford Lane, Upper Tean  

On behalf our client and land owner, Mr A R Alcock we invite you to attend a public 
exhibition / consultation evening at Greatwood Primary School, Vicarage Road, Upper 
Tean, ST10 4LE on Thursday 3rd December 2015 between the hours of 5:30pm and 7:30pm. 

The event is taking place to give the general public and in particular local residents an 
opportunity to view initial plans for the erection of up to 49 dwellings on land at Tenford 
Lane, Upper Tean.  It will be your opportunity to view the proposals and express your 
opinions on the scheme prior to the submission of a planning application to Staffordshire 
Moorlands District Council.  

A leaflet explaining the proposals is enclosed with this letter and copies of the plans will be 
available to view online at the following web link for a period of two weeks after the public 
exhibition.  

www.hcarchitects.co.uk/public-consultation.php 

You will have the opportunity to submit your comments at the exhibition event itself, or if 
you prefer you can send them via email to the following email address: 
enquiries@hcarchitects.co.uk.  Alternatively you can submit your comments to us in writing 
at: Hewitt & Carr Architects, 2-4 Cross Street, Cheadle, Staffordshire, ST10 1NP.  

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 3rd December. 

Yours Sincerely 
Hewitt&CarrArchitects 

NATALIE HEWITT   BA(Hons) BArch(Hons) RIBA 
Director & Architect 


